
 

SGGA Cafeteria News 
8/21/2019 

To: SGGA Parents 

From: Ann Marie Sepcic   

 Lunch Coordinator 

Subject:  New School Year Cafeteria Notes 

• All children have lunch accounts (not lunch cards). If you’re a student at 
SGGA, you have a lunch account. It is decision per the family if they choose 
to add money to the lunch account. A lunch card will be made when the 
account has money on it. 
 

• Children are permitted to charge snacks to their lunch accounts. PLEASE 
make sure you discuss this privilege with your child/children if this works 
for your family. If your child/children are not permitted to charge anything 
to their lunch account, please email me. I will do my best to monitor the 
situation. 
 

• Any child who has an outstanding balance in excess of $8.00 will not be 
permitted to charge lunch or snacks. If this occurs, a child will not be denied 
lunch. He/she will receive a cheese sandwich and a bottle of water. Emails 
with outstanding balances are sent out almost on a daily basis. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at asepcic@stgregorythegreat.org. 

Thank you. 
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